
 

 
Date: February 14, 2022 

To: Gary Hartfield, Division Director, Small Business Development Division 
Internal Services Department 

From: Arturo J. Duharte, PROS Contracts Administrator 
Parks, Recreation and Open Spaces Department 

Subject: Multiple Parks - Sport Courts Renovations for Pickleball 

Project# 999999-21-023 

 

We respectfully request this project to be reviewed for measures.     

General Description of Work: 

Contractor understands and accepts that this scope of work entails the removal and disposal 
of some of the existing fencing, structures and installation of complete new chain-link vinyl 
fencing system.  This will consist of identifying the Roller Hockey Rink at Tamiami Park to be 
converted to 6 PickleBall Courts at the park as well as the existing Tennis Court Area at 
Haulover Park to be 4 Pickleball Courts.  This installation will consist of damaged 
components, including but not limited to fence mesh, supports, bracing, hinges, any other 
accessories, or the complete replacement of the fence construction with new materials.  Each 
fence post, and all support members/components (top rails, middle rails, & bottom rails) should 
come already powder coated black.  The Contractor should adhere to the manufacturers’ 
requirements and installation guidelines; Replacement will include but is not limited to any and 
all damaged and/or rusted components, to fence mesh, supports, bracing, hinges, any other 
accessories, or the complete replacement of the fence construction with new materials. 
 

 
Estimated Total Value: $114,700.00  

 
Thank you in advance for your cooperation. 


